
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

7th February 2022 

 

Dear parents and carers,  
 

As part of our Spring term diploma, Y3 pupils have be challenged to take part in a 

'big clean up' of some kind. We have chosen to take on a litter pick, clearing up the 

park and playing field across from the school on Friday 11th February.  

 

For this we have recommended that pupils bring a warm coat and a pair of wellies to 

change into. All equipment will be provided. 

 

As this is a local visit, signed permission is not required however if you do not wish 

for your child to participate please notify the school office. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mr Handley and Mr Bullingham 

 

Y3 Classteachers 

 

 


